
From: Patrick Warn <warnhammer@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 12, 2017 11:38 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: The pass running through Plymouth will kill the town.  
  
Patrick Warn 
12 street name 
Ashland, NH 03217 
 
October 12, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Hello. 
 
I recently stood with brothers and sisters to show the representatives from the NP project that we do not want the 
pass running through our town of Plymouth. The proposed plan has the lines buried along Main Street, which 
brings with it many problems. The biggest problem is that the street will have to be shut down for up to 6-7 
months to traffic. This will legitimately kill all of the businesses on that street, which is most of the business in 
town. The town cannot survive with Main Street closed to traffic for any length of time. It's that simple. There are 
tons,and tons of other issues with the project and where it's proposed, but this one example is too big to let it be 
buried in other examples.  
 
Please, do the right thing. We, the people, do not want this. Only the people who stand to make profit want this. 
Liberty before money. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Patrick Warn 
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